
Harvey Education Association  

To Offer H.E.A. Scholarship 

 
 The Harvey Education Association will again offer a H.E.A. 

Scholarship.  The Harvey teachers raise funds for the scholarship 

through various activities.  The organization wishes to encourage 

and support those students who have chosen the field of education 

as their vocation. 

 Scholarship applicants must be college students who have 

chosen to enter the teaching profession.  It will be available to 

those entering their junior or senior years as college students.  

Applicants must have attended the Harvey school system.   

 The application deadline is May 16, 2022.  Applications can 

be accessed at the school web page or by contacting 

Lori.Schimke@k12.nd.us or Susan.Schmiess@k12.nd.us 


